
Press Release:　　　　                                 March 23th,2020

Event “Tokyo Headphone Festival 2020 Spring '' cancelled
FUJIYA AVIC　（FUJIYA CAMERA Co.Ltd Audio Division）

 We have cancelled the event “Tokyo Headphone Festival 2020 Spring”,

scheduled for  April  25-26,  due to the current  situation  where nuovo coronavirus is

causing worldwide pandemic.

This decision means that our event meets some conditions that cause the diffusion of

nuovo coronavirus,  current  traffic conditions make it  difficult  for many companies in

Asia,  America  and  Europe  to  participate,  and  some  new  products  launch  was

postponed due to stagnant industrial production.

And we do not expect this situation to improve much at the end of April.

So we avoid health risks for all stakeholders, including exhibitors, and especially for

Audiophile.

And we hope to end this pandemic as soon as possible and enjoy a life of free music

and activities.

Note: We plan to launch new products online on April 25. 

We believe that many exhibitors need to avoid economical losses and keep opportunity

for many new product launches.

FUJIYA AVIC Headphone Festival project team
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Inquily: Makoto Ishizone m-ishizone@fujiya-avic.co.jp

※Use free Tokyo Headphone Festival 2019 Autumn poster image.
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